
8 August 2025 
 
Dear friends 
 
Tomorrow (Saturday), we leave for Rwanda to run training for lecturers from East 
African Christian College and 5 smaller bible colleges around Rwanda. It will just be 
Dick and I going, as Nancy has had to pull out due to other commitments. We will be 
travelling across country to a conference centre on Lake Muhazi in the east. 
 
Please pray for health and strength for Dick and myself as we carry a heavier teaching 
and administration load than usual. Pray for the participants as they start the journey of 
reflecting on their teaching practice, learning more about what it means to be a 
theological educator, and planning interactive lectures that take student learning 
needs into account. 
 
We will be staying on for a week afterwards to attend the wedding of former Kigali 
Anglican Theological College (KATC) colleague, Shema Nshimimana. Those of you who 
visited us when we were in Kigali between 2005 and 2008 may remember Shema as the 
young man who helped to manage the college estate.  
 
Thank you for your continued love and support. 
 
In Christ 
Caroline and Dick 
 


